
Meeting of members of Lennox Community Council 28 /10/20 

 

Zoom Meeting was chaired by Jane Martin 

In attendance: Mike Reid, Donald Cameron, Pringle George, 

Angus McNair, Kay Griffin,  

Associate members Anna Mary and Chris Overing. 

Councillor David Bremner 

Community guests : Karen Delaney and Michelle Good. 

Joining the meeting later: Christine Lester, Alastair Kennedy. 

 

Jane welcomed everyone and explained that Paul MacPherson had resigned as chair. As 

the meeting was not quorate there could be no normal business. 

The response from the group showed that there was considerable disquiet and a genuine 

feeling of appreciation for all Paul had tried to achieve. Jane said she had tried to get him to 

continue but he felt that the negative responses to his leadership had become intolerable. 

 

Karen Delaney suggested that his positive and active role be acknowledged. Kay will send 

an appropriate card of appreciation. 

 

Jane said that four chairs in three years was not a pleasant scenario.Unless more co-opted 

members were realised within the next two weeks Lennox Community Council would cease 

to function. 

 

She said she would do her utmost to salvage the financial situation which would otherwise 

have a detrimental impact on the effective food banks and related benefits organised by 

Karen. 

 

Christine joined the meeting at 7.55 She tendered her resignation. 

 

The meeting closed at 8.13 with a renewed warning from Jane that  more members needed 

to be on board within two weeks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


